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Excellerlcy:

I have the honor ta refer ta your Note number 105, dated

June 15, 1992, vhich refers ta the Agreement betveen aur twa

Governments governing tola an the St. Lawrence Seavay,

effected by exahange of Notes Narch 9, 1959, with the annexed

Memorandum of Agreement of January 29, 1959, as amended, and

ta the Memorandum of Agreement signed January 28 and January 30,

1992, by officiais of the St. Lawrence Seavay Development

Corporation of the Ulnited States and the St. Lawrence Seavay

Authority of Canada, whicb vas enclosed vith your Note, and

which sets forth amendments ta the Memorandum of Agreement of

January 29, 1959.

I have the further honor ta inform yaur Excellency that the

proposais ta amend the tariff classification of materials for

recycling and the provision concerning the extension of the

incentive touls program ta passenger vessels are acceptable ta

the Government of the United States of America and that yaur

Excellencyls Note, with the enclased Memorandum of Agreement,

together vith this Note in reply shall constitute an Agreement

betveen aur Gavernments to further amend the Agreement

governing tolla on the St. Lawrence Seavay, and which shall

enter into force on the date of this note.

Accept, Excellency, the reneved assurances of my highest

consideration.

For the Secretary of State:

Bis Exceiiency

Derek H. Burney,

Ambassador of Canada


